Burke, Ruth A

From: janet gordon <jgordonll@maine.rr.com>
Sent: Thursday, August 09, 2018 2:09 PM

To: DEP Rule Comments

Subject: OTR comments

Please do not limit or exclude parts of the state of Maine from OTR in the future. Continue to keep the air in
the entire state clean for future generations. Thank you.

Janet Gordon

54 Resolution Place

Cape Elizabeth, ME 04107



